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TIME: 
PLACE: 

PRESENT: 

7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JULY 20, 1987 

Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers Bernard Samples 

J. V. Stone 
Jeffrey Siler 
James Singer 
Charles Taylor 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 

Mr. Kenning reviewed the one bid received for the purchase 
of police communication equipment for the City of Centerville. 
He recommended acceptance of the bid received from Motorola in 
the amount of $148,641.00. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed the following two bids received for the 
purchase of a police filing system for the City of Centerville: 

Remco Office Systems $7,999.95 
Total Office Products 8,300.00 

Mr. Kenning recommended acceptance of the low and best bid 
submitted by Remco Office System in the amount of $7,999.95. 

Mr. Kenning advised that contacts continue to be made by 
City Staff with local and state health departments relative to 
the existing bird problem in the City of Centerville. 

Upon question of Mayor Heintz, Mr. Kenning explained that 
curb and gutter was not included in the State Route 48/Clyo Road 
improvement project due to the fact that engineering for this 
project took place several years ago when safety was the primary 
concern. Council concurred that this issue be addressed during 
budget sessions for the year 1988. 

Upon request of Mayor Heintz, Mr. Kenning will review the 
status of the deadline schedule issued for the clean-up of the 
property owned by Centerville Steel Products on East Franklin 
Street. 

Mr. Stone requested a report from the Centerville Police 
Department concerning a recent accident involving a Volvo Police 
Cruiser; said report to be given at the next Work Session 
Meeting. ~~ .• ,:&O --

Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


